
 
 

  

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

            

February 2025 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

        9th - Jack 

21st - Hazel 

29th – Pauline  
 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank you, Marion, for all of your 

hard work. 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

February 2025 Entertainment 
                                              

In-house activities are as follows: - 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa  

 

 

13th & 27th Exercise & Yoga (11am) 

Singer - Anna McDonald (11am) 

 

 



 
 

 

 

     

  



 
 

                                                                                          



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

Hi All,  

We have been busying ourselves with all things Birds, colouring, painting, 

decoupage, which we would like to put on a tea towel that you can all 

purchase as a lovely fundraising item. Hopefully we will get as many residents 

involved as possible and will make a lovely keepsake of their artwork. As soon 

as we have enough birds we will get started. 

We have been doing Valentines Day art in preparation for our 70’s disco dress 

up day on the 14th, hopefully we will get everyone dressed up and going back 

in time. 

Our Yoga/Exercise sessions are doing really well with everyone getting 

involved. Its such a pleasure to see everyone having fun. 

We had a fantastic couple of afternoon’s decorating fairy cakes with some old 

skills coming out, everyone had the best time. 

The usual jigsaw puzzle days, hand to eye co-ordination and a variety of mental 

and physical agility games are always a bit hit! 

Just one last word to welcome Marion on board as a co-activity’s person, she is 

doing a great job introducing new ideas and energy and the residents are 

enjoying doing lots of activities with her! 

Keep warm and happy Valentine’s Day, 

With love 

Rosa and Marion xxx 

 


